Rumah Kanak Kanak Don Bosco Don Bosco Children's Home. P.O.Box, 10858. 88809. Kota Kinabalu. SABAH MALAYSIA.

Deutsche Pfinderschaft Sankt George. Stamm Theodor Heuss Brackenheim.

Dear Mr. Simon Kayser.

For several days now I have been trying to contact you and the Pfadfinderssshaft Sankt Georg. But without successI have tried Email addresses supplied to me by Lothar Kuenle I can contact Him no problem but the addresses he gave me were all returned to me as not valid. So I do not know I am going to write a ordinary letter knowing of course that it will take at least ten days if not more to reach you all. In the first place I want to thank you for your most generous donation of 600 Euro in support of the home and children here. A big Thank You from all of them. We very much appreciate your care for the welfare of the children here and your effort to help them I wanted to send you a picture of all of us here by email but that did not work so I send it with this letter. This picture was taken last year and some children after their form five exam have left but others have joint again there are more than 80 now. All are schooling 37, in primary and the others in secondary school. Over the years we have several who are now teachers and nurses who have gone trough university and at present one boy is studying to be a doctor he may graduate next year. You all my be justly proud you have helped them and other to come this far. Please let all your members know we are grateful to all of you Thank You.

Yours sincerely in name of all of us

Dr. Ben

Brother Ben.